
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem expresses concern over Beirut’s recent events, calls
to contain the situation

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, expressed his concern over

the developments of the recent events in Beirut and calls the factions and partners in Lebanon

to contain the situations.

His Eminence tweeted on Thursday, October 14, 2021 “We followed with great concerns the bloody

events that the brotherly capital of Lebanon, Beirut, is witnessing leading to several falling

victim. We express our great concern over the developments of the repercussions of what

happened” urging the partners and the factions of the Lebanese scene to contain the situation

and to not miss the opportunity for the country to move towards a new political era represented

by agreeing on the cabinet government and its president.


